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FOI ref no: OPCC/FOI/47/2019 

Date 06 December 2019 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

Freedom of Information request: reference OPCC/FOI/47/2019, first notified to us by email on 

14 November 2019. 

Thank you for your recent request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, as detailed below: 

1. Can you please list the buildings sold by the force since the beginning of 2010 and the 

amount of money received by the force for each of them? 

2. Can you please list the buildings currently for sale by the force? And can you specify 

whether these are still currently in use or not? 

3. Can you also list any buildings which were planned for sale by the force and then withdrawn 

from sale in 2019? And can you specify whether these are empty or still in use by the force? 

  

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office response to your enquiry is as follows: 

I can confirm that the Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office does hold the requested information. 

1. Can you please list the buildings sold by the force since the beginning of 2010 and 

the amount of money received by the force for each of them? 

Police Station Amount Received 

Cannock Road former HQ site £10.3m 

Chasetown Police Station £500,000 

Lichfield Police Station £1.7m 

Stoke Police Station £900,000 

Kinver Police Station £326,750 

Newcastle Police Station £451,000 

Wombourne Police Station & 1 Rees Drive £900,000 

 

2. Can you please list the buildings currently for sale by the force? And can you specify 

whether these are still currently in use or not? 

 

Police Station In Use? 

Blythe Bridge Police Post Vacant 

Eccleshall Police Station Vacant 

Stone Police Station Vacant 

Tunstall Police Station Vacant 

3. Can you also list any buildings which were planned for sale by the force and then 

withdrawn from sale in 2019? And can you specify whether these are empty or still in 

use by the force? 

No buildings were planned for sale then withdrawn in 2019. 
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If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal 

review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this 

email and should be addressed to: 

Freedom of Information 

Staffordshire Commissioner’s Office 

Block 9, Staffordshire Police HQ 

Stafford 

ST18 0YY 

Or emailed to: FOI.OPCC@staffordshire-pfcc.pnn.gov.uk.  

Please remember to quote the reference number in any future communications.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Freedom of Information Decision Maker 
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